Question:
What assistance does ORM offer community groups such as non-profits who rent District facilities and
need liability insurance? Does ORM reach out directly or wait for the group to reach out to them?

Response:

To minimize the liability exposure of the District, the Office of Risk Management regularly trains and
shares information regarding insurance with District agency partners. It is our agency partners who are
regularly in contact with community groups who utilize District facilities.

However, at the request of our Agency partners, we have communicated directly with multiple
businesses, civic organizations, and/or the general public to further explain the required insurance
coverages via conference calls or group training sessions. For example, recently, ORM provided a
training session in partnership with DC Officer on Aging for about 50+ of their vendors focused on
insurance coverages specific to elder care services.



